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From: JMCCAFFREY@fuse.net [mailto:JMCCAFFREY@fuse.net] 
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2016 7:41 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Duke Energy proposed natural gas pipeline 

Dear OPSB, 

I am writing to voice my strong objections to the routing of the Duke Energy natural gas pipeline 
being built along any of the proposed or alternate routes within the City of Blue Ash, Ohio. Such 
a project should NEVER even be considered for siting so close to a residential 
neighborhood. Residents of these neighborhoods could suffer serious negative impact to their 
property values, not to mention the feelings of personal safety, if such a large scale industrial 
sized pipeline were to be built along any of these routes. The Plainfield Road route is the most 
objectionable as it would pass directly in front of an elementary school! I urge you to prevent 
this project from going forward along any of these routes that pass through or adjacent to 
residential neighborhoods within the City of Blue Ash. 

Sincerely, 

John McCaffrey 
9691 Ash Ct. 
Blue Ash, Ohio 45242 
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